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Budget Action Title: Request that FAS report on potential space for a food bank in Belltown 
 

Ongoing: No 
 

Has Attachment: No 
 

Primary Sponsor: Andrew Lewis 
 

Council Members: Lisa Herbold,Tammy Morales,Kshama Sawant,Debora Juarez,Dan Strauss 
 

Staff Analyst: Lish Whitson 
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Total LH TM KS AP DJ DS AL TM LG 
 

Yes 0 
         

 

No 0 
         

 

Abstain 0 
         

 

Absent 0 
         

 

 

   

 

Statement of Legislative Intent: 
 

  

This Statement of Legislative Intent requests that the Department of Finance and Administrative Services 
(FAS) assess publicly-owned property in Belltown or the surrounding area that could accommodate the 
Puget Sound Labor Agency's (PSLA) food bank. The PSLA is currently located in the Labor Temple, which 
is in the process of being sold to a new owner. This request asks FAS to report back by March 31, whether 
there are any publicly-owned facilities that could accommodate the food bank, either temporarily or long-
term. 

 

     

Responsible Council Committee(s): 
 

  

Land Use & Neighborhoods 
 

     

Date Due to Council: 
 

    
 

March 31, 2021 
 

 

     

 

 

 


